
 
 

 

 

May 21, 2013 
 

 

 

 

Debbie Kaminski, CPPB  
Assistant County Purchasing Agent 
Fort Bend County 
 
Via E-Mail:   kaminskd@co.fort-bend.tx.us 
 
 
Re: Fort Bend County Bid 10-028 – Term Contract for Fire Alarm Inspections   
 
Dear Ms. Kaminski, 
 
Royal Protection Group, Inc. would be pleased to continue the above referenced 
contract under the same terms and conditions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

Joanne Cohen 

 
 
Joanne Cohen 
Vice President   

11001 S. Wilcrest Drive #130   
Houston,  TX  77099   

281 - 568 - 1400   
Fax 281 - 568 - 9079    


